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From Trevor Conroy <noreply@jotform.com>
Date Wed 6/12/2024 7:02 PM
To JLA Tech Support <tech@jla.us.com>; Jen Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>

Aurora State Airport Master Plan Website Comments

Name Trevor Conroy

Organization Self

Comments or questions? We are local residents in Butteville and we
totally support the planned growth of the
Aurora State airport, adding 500ft to one end
of the runway to increase safety margins for
larger aircraft and develop the land mid-field
with hangars. UAO is a fantastic airport that
has so many businesses, employing many
locals.

I would like to receive email updates.

Email trevor.conroy@outlook.com

Phone Number (503) 868-8269
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